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WICKHAM MARKET PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 

Chairman: Cllr Richard Jenkinson 
Parish Clerk: Joanne Jones, Neutral Farm House, Mill Lane, Butley IP12 3PA 
Tel: 01394 459400 E-Mail: wickhammarketparishclerk@gmail.com 
www.wickhammarket.onesuffolk.net  
                                                                                                                                               
  
Mr R Bull 
EDF Sizewell C Information Office 
48-50 High Street 
Leiston 
Suffolk IP16 4EW 
 

26th May 2020 
 
Our ref: WMPC/SZC/SWG/TPWG 
 
Dear Richard 
 
WICKHAM MARKET PARISH COUNCIL: SIZEWELL C  
SIZEWELL WORKING GROUP (SWG) AND TRAFFIC AND PARKING WORKING 
GROUP (TPWG) MEETINGS WITH EDF 
 

Thank you for your letter dated 18th May and agreeable response to our letter of the 17th 
April.  I appreciate your apology for the cancelled May meeting and am encouraged to hear 
the June 8th meeting is still scheduled to go ahead at the current time. 
 
We are pleased that you are starting to look at potential schemes that may be proposed for 
traffic mitigation for Wickham Market. 
 
With reference to the Traffic and Parking Report, this has only recently been finished and 
sent to the Parish Council, where it is undergoing review by the Parish Councillors.  We are 
preparing to send, prior to 8th June, a checklist of key points and areas where we would 
expect to see mitigation measures employed.   
 
We assume that you may have updated traffic modelling data for the next meeting in 
particular at the Fiveways roundabout as mentioned at the March meeting. 
 
It would also be useful to know when you consider it would appropriate to discuss the 
landscape and visual aspects of the Southern Park and Ride site in relation to the points we 
and other Parishes have raised previously.  The document (attached) was tabled at 9th 
December meeting.  We have also attached the WMPC Problem Statement for 
completeness.  
 
We are pleased to hear that you are happy with our proposed list of attendees and 
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understand that your attendees may vary depending on specific technical support needed 
and availability, as stated at the March meeting. 
 
We have attached a draft agenda for June and welcome your comments on this.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sonya Exton Chair Sizewell Working Group 
Wickham Market Parish Council  
 
 
Copy to: 
 
SCC Highways Mr S Merry  
EDF Tom McGarry  
 
SCC/ESC Mr M Moll and Ms L Chandler sizewellC@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 
 
SCC Cllr A Nicoll   
ESC Cllr C Poulter 
 
Pettistree, Hacheston, Marlesford, Campsea Ashe PC Clerks 
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